
Arlington Heights Junior Women’s Club

Scholarship Application Information

The Arlington Heights Junior Women’s Club is a philanthropic organization comprised of women dedicated to

helping their community. We are pleased to offer $1,000 scholarship(s) to deserving students who have

demonstrated a commitment to volunteerism in the community.

The applications are as follows:

● Applicants must be a legal resident of District 214 as of the date of this application and be a graduating

high school senior between the ages of 16-22.

● Applicant must graduate from high school by June 15, 2024 and must be enrolled for the 2024-2025

term in an accredited College or University.

The recipient(s) of this scholarship will be decided by the Scholarship Committee of the Arlington Heights

Junior Women’s Club. The selection will be based on volunteer activities, academic achievements, character,

written essay and other conditions deemed appropriate by the committee. The selection will be made on an

objective and non-discriminatory basis.

The scholarship will be applied towards tuition for one academic year only and will be sent directly to the

recipient’s chosen school. Proof of enrollment at the institution proposed in the application must be supplied

prior to the release of the scholarship award. Applicant must agree to furnish proof of successful completion of

high school. The scholarship winner(s) must attend college in the fall of 2024 or the scholarship may be

forfeited at the discretion of the Scholarship Committee.

This year we are encouraging ALL applicants to submit their application online. The application can be found

on the AHJWC webpage at https://ahjwc.org/scholarship-program/. The completed application, essay and

letters of recommendation should be emailed to Jessica Camp at scholarship.ahjwc@gmail.com.

Required: Completed application, essay, and transcript. Recommended but not required: Letter(s) of

recommendation.

DEADLINE IS Friday May 24th, 2024

Winner will be notified by telephone in June 2024. All applicants will be notified by mail thanking them for
their application.

Questions, please contact Jessica Camp at scholarship.ahjwc@gmail.com
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